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April 22, 1998

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 1798

To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau:

NOTICE TO COMPANIES -
DOWNWARD DEVIATIONS FOR RETROSPECTIVE RATING PLANS

__________________________________________________________

With reference to Circular Letter No. 1797 dated April 17, 1998 on the subject of
Retrospective Rating Plan Changes Effective February 14, 1998, at the request of the
Commissioner of Insurance, we are attaching the above Notice To Companies.

NORMAN R. FONTAINE
Vice President of Industry Affairs
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